Lightcliffe Academy

Stoney Lane, Lightcliffe, Halifax HX3 8TL Tel: 01422 201028 Fax: 01422 204615 Email: admin@lightcliffeacademy.co.uk Web: www.lightcliffeacademy.co.uk



March 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Increase in student daily spending limit.

All students have a daily limit on their food account, this ensures that they cannot overspend on any given day and also allows parents to budget for their child's meals. The limit is currently set to £4.00 per day.

However, we have noticed that some students do not seem to have enough with this limit and are often 10-30p short of being able to afford their chosen lunch as they have already spent some of this daily limit at breakfast club or break time.

Therefore, we have decided to raise the daily limit to £4.50, effective from Monday 16th April 2018. If you are happy for this to happen, you do not need to do anything.

If you want your child's daily limit to be set at any other amount please email school contactus@lightcliffeacademy.co.uk and we will adjust the limit as requested. Please be aware you can set your child's limit to any amount you want. Any student whose level is already set to a different amount will remain unchanged.

Could we also take this opportunity to remind all parents that they can monitor their child's spending, plus what they are eating via the ParentPay system.

Should you have any queries regarding your child's spending please contact the school office, or concerns regarding the school catering can be addressed to the catering manager; sball@lightcliffeacademy.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Rothwell Principal

